Carl Womack

New Mexico's Occupational Health and Safety Bureau proposed a new heat exposure rule. Under
certain conditions, this rule would allow NM employees to work for 15 minutes and then take a
45-minute break, wreaking havoc on employer operations and costing taxpayers.

There is no reason for state bureaucrats to expand their reach and dismantle standard industry
operations that have suited both employers and workers for decades.



